ﬁiffg Building Department

Scott Cope
MICHIGAN

From: Robert White

To: Planning Department
Date: August 28, 2019

Re: 307 Michelson

The Building department received two separate revised plot plans for the listed property. One plot plan
indicates a need for a 5 foot variance from the rear yard. The second indicates the need for a 10 foot
variance. There were no construction drawings submitted.




